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Update on Unisa strike and salary negotiations     

Management of the University of South Africa (Unisa) remains open to salary negotiations with 
the help of the CCMA. Negotiations are continuing and staff and other stakeholders will be 
informed of the outcome. 

The university remains open for staff to enter.  
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